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Wednesday 5th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents of Y6, 

 
Year 6 Brean Trip – Monday 22th July 2024 

 
On Monday 22nd July, all Year 6 children have the opportunity for a fabulous end of term day of fun 
at Brean Leisure Park.  This will be a lovely end of year trip and a great opportunity for all the year 6 
children to spend a day together, before they leave St John’s.  The children will swim in the morning 
and go around the theme park in the afternoon. 
 
We shall leave school at 9.00 am and will not return until 4.15 pm.  We will assume normal walking 
home permissions apply, unless you let us know otherwise.   We will use the medical consent and 
ability to swim information from the year 6 camp form, unless you let us know otherwise.  
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or drinks in glass bottles plus NUT 
FREE), and please ensure that your child has sun cream if the day is hot and sunny, and coats and 
sensible shoes if it looks like it might rain!   Children must come into school swim ready (wearing 
their swimming costumes under their clothes). Please don’t forget the rest of their swimming kit, 
including a towel.  School uniform is not required, however, vest tops and shorts are not 
recommended on the rides.  If shorts are worn they should be long shorts as the ride seats can get 
very hot.   
 
A voluntary contribution of £38.50 is required to cover entrance fees and transport – please pay this 
by Wednesday 17th July.  For this price, the children will be given a wristband which allows them 
entry to most of the rides in the theme park as well as a morning swimming session using all the 
facilities. We have tried our very best to keep the cost as low as possible for this trip and hope that by 
giving you plenty of notice you are able to contribute towards this final celebration of your child’s 
time at St. John’s.  
 
We really do hope that you feel that the day is important, being one of the last few days for our Y6s 
and hope that you will support the trip, however, if there are a significant number of parents who 
feel that the cost is prohibitive then the trip will be cancelled.  We appreciate that, with camp, this is 
a significant amount so if you would like an extension on the deadline please do speak to your child’s 
class teacher.  
 
Thank you, 
Y5&6 team 


